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The NEMSIS Technical Assistance Center (TAC) has updated the National EMS Date Standard to 
version 3.5.  Pennsylvania is beginning to work with our data repository to prepare for this transition.  
 
The anticipated timeline for the transition will be: 
 
 10/2/2023 – Pennsylvania will begin to accept v3.5 data 
 
 5/1/2024 – Pennsylvania will no longer accept v3.4 date 
 
The timeline has been shared with the PCR vendors, so they are prepared to work with the EMS 
agencies on this transition.  Information will be shared as it becomes available.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact me via email at lodriscoll@pa.gov.  
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